
June 14, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Francis McNamara 

8100 Connecticut Avenue 

Apt. 1417 

Chevy Chase, MD 20815-2820 

 

Dear Mr. McNamara: 

 

Thank you for your letter of June 3, 1996 to Review Board Chairman John R. Tunheim regarding the 

records of the House Un-American Activities.  Chairman Tunheim asked me to respond to you.  

We appreciate your taking the time to write such a detailed and informative letter. 

 

I have shared copies of your letter with the Executive Director and other staff members who are 

involved in acquiring and reviewing Congressional records for the JFK Collection.  We are excited 

about the information that you have provided and intend to pursue it aggressively.  We may want to 

follow-up with you once we make some initial inquires and find out more information about the status 

of the records that you have described. 

 

Your letter to Chairman Tunheim contained the type of promising information that we are seeking to 

make the JFK Collection as complete as possible for the American public.  Again, on behalf of the 

Review Board, thank you for your letter.  We look forward to being in contact with you in the near 

future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


